ROB S. SAXTON
Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction

April 25, 2013

Penny Elliott, Executive Secretary
Sheridan School District

435 S Bridge Street

Sheridan, OR 97378

Dear Ms. Elliott:
RE: Child and Adult Care Food Program Agreement No. 3619001

The Oregon Department of Education Child Nutrition Programs (ODE CNP)
appreciates the courtesy and cooperation shown to Barbara Cracknell during the
Administrative Review of Sheridan School District's Child and Adult Care Food
Program (CACFP) operation on April 23, 2013, ODE CNP found no areas out of
compliance with Federal and/or State regulations and policies.

ODE CNP acknowledges your efforts to strengthen program accountability and
provide nutritious meals in a healthy environment. This closes the Administrative
Review process.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Barbara Cracknell,
Child Nutrition Specialist, at (503) 947-5911, or me, at (503) 947-5892.

Sincerely,

Tt Ko,

Lynne Reinoso

Manager, Community Nutrition
Child Nutrition Programs
Office of the Superintendent
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cc: Judy Breeden, Board Chair
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